
 

 

Bible Verse: 

And he said to him, 

“You shall love the 

Lord your God with all 

your heart and with all 

your soul and with all 

your mind.”   

Matthew 22:37 

 

This Month’s 

Themes: 

Shadows/Groundhog Day, 

Valentine’s Day/Friendship, 

 American Presidents, 

Dental Health 

Bible Stories: The “I 

am…” statements in 

John. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Valentine’s Party 

Details forthcoming… 

Here is a class list for 
Valentine’s cards: 

1. Seamus 

2. Tanner 

3. Ayden 

4. Erin 

5. Autumn 

6. Cory 

7. Isaiah 

8. Eomer 

9. Emma 

10. Ruhi 

11. Lukas 

Each child is invited to 
bring in a valentine card 
for each of their 
classmates. Try to have 
your preschooler write 
their friends’ names on the 
Valentine’s they give. 

Looking Back at 

January: 

We had fun learning about  
winter, penguins, polar 
bears, arctic animals, and 
animal habitats. During  
“Bear” week we brought in 
our furry friends, learned all 
about the 8 kinds of species 
of bears and discussed 
hibernation.  In math we 

learned to count by 10’s, 

worked on greater and 

smaller numbers and how to 

add on.  We practiced our 

writing in our journals and 

writing the numbers 1 – 20.  

Highlights for the 

Upcoming Month: 

Literacy: continue color 
words, beginning & ending 
sounds in words 

Sight Words: and, can, we, 
yes, no 

Math: Money (we will be 
identifying a penny, nickel, 
dime & quarter and   
discovering how much they 
are worth) & Sequencing 

 

Registration for 2020-21 school year 
Registration begins on February 3rd for current or returning Preschool families. If you 

would like another registration packet for a sibling, friend, or relative, please stop by 

the office. Open registration is on February 10th for new families. All registration 

documents are also on our website at www.maplegrovepreschool.com 

  

 

 

Dates to 

Remember: 

Friday, Feb. 14th - 

Valentine’s Party 

 

Monday, Feb. 24th – 

OPLC 

Kindergarten 

visitation field trip  

 

Friday, Feb. 28th - 

Silly Sock Day 
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